91 Houghton Rd. Princeton, Ma. 01541

www.norco.club Clubhouse (978) 464 5243 Secretary Jay Johnston Treasurer Tom Maestas

V. President Mike LaFountain Robert (Duffy) Lanciani BOD Adam Charest Dominic Angelini Tony Davenport

CLUB HOURS

The club house is open:

Every Thursday evening: 6 pm to Closing Every Saturday afternoon: 2 pm to Closing

Breakfast will be served at all pheasant hunts Donations are accepted and appreciated for the Game Supper

NOVEMBER

- **CLUB OPEN** 3
- 5 PHEASANT HUNT
- **BUSINESS MEETING** 10
- 12 PHEASANT HUNT
- 17 **EXEC BOARD MTG**
- 17 **TURKEY SHOOT**
- 19 PHEASANT HUNT
- 24 THANKSGIVING
- 24 **CLUB CLOSED**
- 26 PHEASANT HUNT

DECEMBER

- **CLUB OPEN**
- **CHRISTMAS PARTY**
- 8 **BUSINESS MEETING**
- 11 NEIGHBOR BRKFST 8:30-11:00
- 15 **CLUB OPEN**
- 22 **EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING**
- 25 **CLUB CLOSED MERRY CHRISTMAS**
- 29 **CLUB OPEN**
- 31 **CLUB OPEN** RING IN THE HAPPY NEW YEAR

JANUARY 2017

- HAPPY NEW YEAR
- 5 **CLUB OPEN**
- 12 **BUSINESSS MEETING**
- 19 **CLUB OPEN**
- **EXEC BOARD MEETING**

Alexis is chairing the Christmas party. She needs volunteers to help her See Alexis or Ruthie at the bar on Thursday nights.



WCL Sportsmen's News November 2016

RIFLE RANGE HOURS

M-Sat: 9:00 AM to Dusk (no later than 9:30PM) SUN: 12:00 noon to Dusk (no later than 9:30PM) Carry in Carry out. Please do not place dud ammo in Barrels

TRAP and SKEET RANGE HOURS (weather permitting)

Mon and Thurs 6 pm - 9:30; Sat 1 pm - 4 pm Please, Keep the Ranges Clean

Young Adult Pheasant Hunt

The hunt was held on Norco grounds on October 8th. Fourteen hunters participated in this year's hunt. Everyone harvested 1 bird and most filled their daily bag limit. For 9 of the hunters this was their first time participating in the program and some their first hunting experience. This day began the second Tuesday night in August and every Tuesday until September 20th at the trap/skeet range for shotgun training, to a pre-hunt day on Saturday September 24th for the first timers and then onto the hunt day. This could not been possible without the efforts of all the volunteers.

First I want to thank the Young adults for their patience with the instructors and mentors. As a result you all learned some valuable skills that you will carry with you in your future hunting life experiences. From my conversations and observations you are well on your way as Safe, Knowledgeable, Responsible, Involved hunters.

The hunters:

Ryan Caisse, Jack Desmarris, James Dubovick, Tyler Fisher, Brett Jatrinski, John Lee, Ryan Malkowski, Jack Mandella, Rose Mandella, Liam Norcross, Owen Norcross, Nicholas Reed, Hannah Symonds, Gavin Whitman.

To all the volunteers who helped out from shotgun instructors, kitchen help, pre-hunt instructors and hunt day mentors. I am sure that we all get more out of this than the hunters, watching these young adults experience their first exposure to hunting also the maturity the repeat hunters show. Of course thanks to the bird dogs I know they had the best time of all. The volunteers:

Dominic Angelini, Jim Ash, Lou Boyatzi, Adam Charest, Rick Coan, Kelly Dalbec, Mark Malcowski, Dick Fountaine, Jack Flynn, Fred Gerring, Fred Gerring, Tim Gribbons, Bob Hager, Jack Klette, Martha Klette, Duffy Lancianni, Mark Laverdure, Rick Marrama, Bob M'Sadogues, Chris Norcross, Cathy Shirley, Paul Shirley, Larry Snediker, Jr., Ken Stidsen, Rick Straton, , Jim Valley, Paul Whalen, and Bill Whitting.

If I missed anyone I apologize please let know (978) 422-6238

Again Thanks to everyone and the club membership for the financial support Ken Stidsen













